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Welcome back, we hope you had a lovely Christmas and New Year! 
 
We will be in the hall every Wednesday until 8th February and back after half-term on 22nd February. 
 
Christmas Party 
 
The Christmas Party was a big hit with both the children and the adults. Thank you to all who helped out 
and made the party such a success (including the visit from Father Christmas!) and to all those who 
donated such generous raffle prizes which raised £60. 
 
Waitrose 
 
During November the Group raised £300 through the Waitrose Community Award scheme. Thank you to 
all those shopping during this time and putting your green tokens in our box. We plan to get in 
entertainment in the near future to entertain the children and will be planning an Easter trip at the end of 
March with the proceeds. 
 
Mum’s Night Out 
 
We think that all of the Mums had a good night out at the Rajgate in December. Not sure where the time 
went but we were all in by midnight!  
We propose to have another one in the Spring at some point. 
 
Committee 2012-2013 
 
We know it is rather early but July will soon be here! If you are interested in being part of running the Group 
and being on the committee to make this longstanding group a great place to meet for our youngsters and 
mums /dads /carers /grandparents etc every week, please let Jo know. 
 
Future dates: 
 
Tempest Photography are coming in on Wednesday 7th March. 
Our Nearly New Sale is on Saturday 17th March – please let us know if you would like to sell any items and 
all help is welcome – please sign up nearer the time. 
 
Just another note.. 
 
We know we say this every time but we please ask that all members sign up for duties when you arrive at 
reception. If you’re not sure what is involved in a duty then just ask us, they aren’t that hard and if everyone 
does their share, it means we can all spend time with our children. And remember if you do more than two 
duties you get to accrue free sessions!  
If you can’t make open up and you have put your name down for 9.15, please let Jo know on 07930 
531027. 
 
Please let us know if you would like anything adding to these newsletters re ideas or have anything to 
promote/sell etc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


